Wm. V. Soden, N.R.O.T.C. 1/c Qters. 15, Room 1521 University of Minnesota, N.T. S. Minneapolis, 14, Minnesota

Dear Mr. Soden:

I am very happy to comply with your request and I am mailing you a brochure giving the description of our courses in Physical Education. I am also inclosing several football schedules which you may distribute to the boys.

I notice that you are a Kansan, and for that reason I shall send you a "Jayhawk Rebound", a letter that I have been sending each month or so to the boys in the service. There is quite a lengthy treatise on football in the Rebound, and as soon as it is off the mimeograph machine we shall mail it to you. Some of this may provide some interesting reading to you.

If there is any other information that you desire, please inform us and we shall be happy to comply with your request.

Sincerely yours,

Forrest C. Allen Director, Physical Education Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA:med Inclosures